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Elizabeth, after some discussion today, Kathy and I would like to amend the Hunger Relief Alliance
proposal.  Recognizing that the city/county funding can now pay for infrastructure, we would
propose that funding be provided for:
$1,000,000 for canned goods;
$750,000 for meat (both purchased and processing)
$76,000 for administrative costs.
The total would be $1,826,000.
 
Kathy, if I have communicated any of this incorrectly, please just let us know.
Thank you,
Cindy
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